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BY SPEED POST

Dated: August 24, 2020

Shri Varinder Malik,

The Central Public Information Officer,
Under the Right to Information Act, 2005
IFCI Limited,

IFCI Tower, 61, Nehru Place,

New Delhi-110019

Dear Sir,

Subject: Request for information under the Right to Information Act, 2005 relating to the
payment of Dearness Relief on pension as per IFCI Pension Regulations 1993.

You are requested to please provide me the under-mentioned information as per
the Right to Information Act, 2005:-

“A certified copy each of the Departmental File Notings and the connected/related
papers by which the rates of Dearness Relief on the pension payable to IFCl’s
pensioners were determined for the half-year February-July, 2020 in terms of
Regulation No.29 of the IFCI Pension Regulations, 1993".




